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' PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION
Attorneys
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412-562-3743 Pimburgh, PA 15219-2887

‘Telephone: 412-362-8800

Telex: 866514 (BIPC PGH)
Fax: 412.562-1041

June 23, 1993

VIA FACSIMILE

Dr. William Schambra

The Lynde and Harry Bradley Foundation
777 East Wisconsin Avenue

Suite 2285

Milwaukee, WI 53202

Re: National Parents Commission
Dear Dr. Schambra:

Please be advised that we repregent the National Parents
Commission, and have been requested by the principals, Peg Luksik

- and Diane Collins, to send this letter of explanation to you.

The corporation was originally incorporated in 1974,
under the name of the Human Life Education Fund, Inc. The
corporation has only recently registered to do business under the
fictitious name of the Natlonal Parents Commission. Therefore it
is one and the same corporation, now reglstered to do business
under the name of the National Parents Commission as the
activities of the corporation are educational activities for
parents. It can now receive funds in the name of the "National
Parents Commissicen."

Please do not hesitate to contact me if You have any
questions or need for clarification regarding this.

Very truly yours,
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Rosemary L. Corsettl
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